
 

 

10th July 2015 

Dear Parents 

What a splendid term we have all enjoyed as the wonderful sunshine offered us some real summer opportunities 

especially during the last week.  Sport’s Day was a magnificent event and as we say goodbye to Mrs Jo Hawes we also 

say a huge thank you for such an enjoyable evening last Friday and for her years of dedication and service.  We will 

miss her and wish her success and happiness. Thank you all for attending our wonderful Summer Fair.  Mrs Louisa H 

and her fabulous team produced a well organised and successful day on Saturday and the sun shone brightly as the 

children and adults enjoyed every moment. 

Helpful hedgehogs this week have been handed out to Stanley G and Sienna A. Well done children for being so kind 

and thoughtful. 

Our Maths superstars this week have included Vihaan S and Lexi M who have earned their Gold Mathletics 

Certificates. Bravo.  In a last industrious week I was also delighted to award Silver Star Times Tables Awards to Austin 

S, Ho-Yan T and Isla M.  I was also thrilled to be able to award Gold Stars to Patrick M, Sophie P and Luke S.  What a 

splendid achievement children, well done. 

This week the children have enjoyed the traditional excitement of carousel of events such as cake making and country 

dancing, ice cream treats and a Punch and Judy show as part of our St Christopher’s Day celebrations.  We all enjoyed 

the Year 2 Talent Show on Wednesday afternoon which allowed our super top year to remind us just how much talent 

they have got. 

Our lovely new PE shirts were introduced to you all last week and in addition we have a new Nursery pinafore all of 

which will be available from Lester Bowden after the 1st August. 

As we say goodbye to our Year 2 children we also say goodbye and thank you to our families who are leaving us to 

start the next chapter of their education in new schools.  We are very proud of our children and know that they will be 

an asset wherever they go. The generous parents in Year 2 are donating a beautiful wooden Story Teller’s Chair which 

we will all enjoy.  Thank you very much. 

You have all been so generous with your kind thoughts, messages, cards and gifts and on behalf of the whole team 

here I would like to thank you all for being such a supportive and delightful school community.  May I wish you all a 

happy and safe summer holiday and I look forward to seeing you relaxed and refreshed in the Autumn Term on the 2nd 

September. 

Annie Thackray  

SEPTEMBER 2015 – PARENTS’ INFORMATION 

MEETINGS 

Monday 7
th

 September at 7pm: Year 1 

Tuesday 8
th

 September at 7pm: Year 2 

Wednesday 9
th

 September at 7pm: Reception 

Thursday 10
th

 September at 7pm: Pre-Nursery 

Thursday 17
th

 September at 7pm:  All Nursery 

Groups 


